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Zara Murfitt

From: Penny Mills

Sent: 29 January 2014 17:23
To: PLServices

Subject: . FwW: 13/01160/screen

----- Original Message-----

From: Mills Susan AR —
Sent: 23 January 2014 11:18

To: Penny Mills

Subject: 13/01168/screen

Penny

1 accept that the proposal would generate very little traffic once operational. However,
during the construction period (and again during the dismantling period}, I have concerns
about how traffic would affect the local highway and rights of way network. The applicant
must state the routes for construction vehicles between the B1102 and the site and must
demonstrate how other highway users are to be kept safe. I may require additional passing
bays on approach roads and Rights of Way Officers may require improvements to the surface
of byways or temporary closures. In addition, a planning condition will likely be required
for before / after highway condition surveys with any damage to be repaired by the
applicant within a fixed period.

Susan Mills

Highway Development Management Engineer
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